
From the Principal 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Community Members, 

Orange Grove School Sports Carnival 

Participation in sport provides children with the knowledge, 
skills and behaviours required to develop and maintain their 
physical, mental, social and emotional health. Sport promotes 
the potential for lifelong participation in physical activity 
through the development of motor skills, movement  
competence and health-related physical fitness. Engaging in 
sport provides children with a sense of community and social 
connectedness, which are vital components of overall  
wellbeing. 

With this in mind it was sensational to see so many parents 
supporting their children at the sports carnival on Friday. By all 
accounts, the day ran very smoothly and a good time was  
enjoyed by all. It was very reassuring and pleasing to have 
such good weather given the day before was overcast and 
wet. 

Congratulations to all students for their sportsmanship and 
participation on the day. The planning and organisational 
credit must go to our deputy, Mrs Heffernan and sports  
specialist, Mr Kelly. Also noteworthy is the tireless work the 
P&C perform in running a very well stocked cake stall and  
sausage sizzle.  

A collective thankyou to all the parents, guardians, carers, 
grandfathers and grandmothers who supported our students 
on the day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mason for winning this year’s shield. And 
the following Champion & Runner-ups: 

Jnr Champion: Ella Q. Jnr Runner-Up: Charlee A. 

Jnr Champion: Jaxon R. Jnr Runner-Up: Orlando T. 

Int Champion: Jaliyah A. Int Runner-Up: Inara S. 

Int Champion: Jacob W. Int Runner-Up: Xavier J. 

Snr Champion: Peyton B. Snr Runner-Up: Kalayshia W. 

Snr Champion: Liam W. Snr Runner-Up: Shane Q. 

From the School 

Fathers Day Breakfast & Camp Out 

We are holding a Father’s Day Breakfast on Friday 3rd  

September. All Father & Father-Figures are invited to join us 

at 8am for a free breakfast to help celebrate Father’s Day. 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 1st September by following this 

link: https://forms.office.com/r/8gCSXpfDRN 

On Friday 17th September, we are inviting Fathers,  

Grandfathers or other male guardians to bring their children 

along and camp out on the school oval. Friday night we will 

have a renowned speaker joining us from the Fathering  

Project. Cooked breakfast will be provided on Saturday  

morning before you depart. Please RSVP by Wednesday 15th 

September if you would like to join us: https://

forms.office.com/r/ySmnEtpnzS 

2022 

If your child is in Kindy to Year 5 and are currently enrolled at 

Orange Grove but you are intending on changing schools in 

2022 please inform the office. 

Interschool Athletics 

Interschool Athletics will be held on Tuesday 14th September 

and Friday 17th September at Pickering Brook Sports Field. 

Students who have been selected to attend Interschool will be 

informed early next week. Please ensure forms are returned 

to the office promptly. Programs for the day will go out when 

available. 

Swimming Lessons 

In-term swimming lessons will run in Term 4 from Monday 

25th October to Friday 5th November. Swimming letters will 

go out before the end of this term. 

Aboriginal Cultural Workshops 

On Thursday 26th August, Guildford Grammar students will be 

running a series of Aboriginal Cultural Workshops for  

students. The workshops are collaborative and run by the 

students who come from many different language groups 

around Australia, as well as the Torres Strait Islands. 

The school will be paying for this incursion so there is no cost 

to Parents. Students will rotate between 4 groups all of which 

will happen within the normal school day. 
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Protective Behaviours Workshop 

The Protective Behaviours Workshop for parents will be re-

scheduled to Wednesday 8th September at 9am. We  

apologise for any inconvenience caused with this  

rescheduling. We hope to see Parents attend this informative 

workshop. Letters will be resent out later this week. 

Office Maintenance 

Over the next week there is some maintenance happening in 

the office area. Please bare with us whilst these changes take 

effect. We hope these changes will create a friendly and  

welcoming environment for Parents, Students and Visitors to 

our school. 
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Event Calendar 

Date Event 

Thursday 26 August Aboriginal Culture Incursion 

Friday 3 September 
8.00am: Father’s Day Breakfast 

8.45am: Assembly 

Thursday 9 September 6.00pm: P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 14 September Interschool Jumps, Throws and Cross Country 

Wednesday 15 September Sercul Incursion 

Friday 17 September 

Interschool Carnival 

8.45am: Assembly 

Fathering Project Camp 

Saturday 18 September Fathering Project Camp Breakfast 

Thursday 23 September P&C Colour Run 

Friday 24 September Last day of Term 3 

Monday 11 October Staff Development Day—No students at school 

Tuesday 12 October First day back for students for Term 4 

Our Containers for Change QR Code 



Congratulations to the following students who recently received certificates 

NEWSLETTER | ISSUE 9 | 25 AUGUST 2021 

Honour 

Certificates 

Amy C. 

Carter W. 

Stirling P. 

Ruby P. 

Felicity P. 

George H. 

Values 

Awards 

Jnr: Stella T. 

Snr: Aiden L. 
Mathletics 

Silver: Zachary B. 

Nathan J. 

Jnr: Charlie C. 

Snr: Nathan J. 

Ryan G. 

Oakley S. 

Junior Cliffan L. 

Zachary B. 

Asmaul A. 

Ronan B. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

OGPS Faction Athletics Carnival 
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FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 

Book Week Parade 

Yule Brook College Deadly Sista’s spent the last 3 weeks working on this art project with some of our students.  

This amazing artwork will be displayed in our front admin after the refurbishment. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 


